


Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Office Assistant                       Joyce Castaneda        (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children           Parish Office              (562) 594-4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy                 msanty@verizon.net 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba               

Religious Education: Marc Leon, DRE   

(562) 598-0519                 religioused@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)                         michelle@stjosephlb.org 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

OCIA:                 Fred & Susan Whitcraft          fredandsusan2001@yahoo.com  

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                 (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty               (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                    Tonet Risko                 riskotonet@yahoo.com  

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer         (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown           (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger           (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Marilyn North           (562) 429-8891      

Knights Of Columbus                 Marty Vezzetti                (702) 401-5247 

Engaged Encounter                 Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning            Greg & Beth Gath            (562) 377-5877 

Precious Life Shelter              Cynthia San Jose          csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Patty Brunter               pjbstampin@aol.com 

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com 

 Parish Fair                                Conny Frost               sjparishfair@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                      bpax.g4@gmail.com 

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissuchek    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome Christ Renews His Parish    Diane Ohde       stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 

 Book Club                             Mary Anne Silvestri          agoodlife@msn.com 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

Adoration 

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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Letter From Our Pastor 

Dear Parish Family:  

 

Welcome to the Fourth Sunday of Easter! In our Gospel for this weekend, we meet 

Jesus, the Good Shepherd, who invites his disciples to hear his voice and follow him. 

There are so many voices outside in the world clamoring for our attention. Pray for a 

discerning ear to hear the voice of Jesus Christ, who will satisfy and fulfill you in ways 

that none of the other voices in the world ever will! 

 

The month of April is Child Abuse Protection Month. Through our Safeguard the 

Children programs, prevention and reporting, fingerprinting and background checks, 

our lay staff and volunteers are at the forefront of our local church protecting children. 

In the last 20+ years, over 440,000 adults have been trained in abuse prevention and 

reporting. 165,000 students in our schools and religious education programs are taught 

boundary awareness and tools for reporting. Over 257,000 adults have been 

fingerprinted and background checked. We are united with the world and praying for 

the victim – survivors of child abuse. Pray they will be rescued. Pray they are placed 

with caring people. Pray their minds and bodies can heal. Pray they find hope. Pray for 

those who rescue them. Pray for the witnesses to find courage. Pray for the community 

to be educated. Here at Saint Joseph's, let us reaffirm the gift of childhood. May we 

always recognize our call to protect each other, especially our children and intervene if 

we observe any wrongdoing. 

 

Next weekend, I will be in Rome, Italy, with Archbishop Gomez celebrating the 

wedding of some longtime friends. The wedding will take place in Saint Peter’s Basilica. 

The Archbishop will preside at the Wedding Mass, and I’ll deliver the homily. Many of 

you know the bride, Jacky Ibarra as she often sings at our 12:30 PM Mass. Jacky is the 

third of three children and I’ve been blessed to participate and preach at all three 

weddings. Please remember Jacky and Sergio in your prayers and all couples who are 

witnessing their faith and love in a Church Wedding. For me, it’s a short trip as I leave 

next Friday and I’ll be home the following Wednesday.  As I pray at the Altar of Saint 

Peter’s, I’ll remember you and your families’ intentions! Ciao!! 

 

Easter Joy, 

Msgr. Kevin 
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A Special Opportunity for  

our Parish Women and Men 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you sense that something’s missing in 

your life? Do you feel that if you weren’t so 

busy you would be happier, healthier, more 

effective, more fulfilled, and maybe even a 

better person? 

Come to the Welcome Christ Renews His 

Parish retreat weekend! It’s an incredible  

experience that will help you discover what’s 

missing in your life and what to do about it. 

Whether you want to connect with other 

people in the parish, improve your prayer 

life, or just take a break from the craziness of 

your everyday to have fun, you will find 

what you are looking for – and more. 

 

Women’s Weekend 
September 28

th
 and 29th, 2024 
 

Men’s Weekend 
October 19

th
 and 20

th
, 2024  

 

To learn more and to sign up, visit https://

stjosephlb.org/welcome-christ-renews/ or 

scan the QR code.  
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Keep Kids Safe” Pinwheel Resource Booklet 

 

In recognition of April as Child Abuse Prevention 

Month, the Office of Safeguard the Children has 

created the 2024 “Keep Kids Safe” Pinwheel 

Resource Booklet. This useful Resource Booklet 

will help parishes and schools plan and prepare 

for Child Abuse Prevention Month. It is also 

available to individuals who wish to know more 

about Child Abuse Prevention Month. For more 

information go to lacatholics.org/child-abuse-

prevention-month/. 

Did You Know? 
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“Charity is the form, mover, mother and  

root of all the virtues.”  -St. Thomas Aquinas 

 

Opportunities!  For many fulfilling ways to serve, please 

call Tim Clark, 562-431-4385. Examples: Sandwich Ministry 

driver coordinator to Catholic Charities, weekend drive 

coordinator, holiday food purchase coordinator, essential 

home furnishings distribution team.   

     

Would you like to stay abreast of home furnishing items in 

need? Let us know!  

 

June 22-23: Homeless Kit Drive. Provide daily necessities and 

hope to people experiencing homelessness.   

St. Joseph Grief Support  Movement for a Better World 

 

Our next Book Club meeting is 

Wednesday, August 20th at 7pm 

on Zoom  

  

The Exvangelicals by Sarah 

McCammon  

       

"Sarah McCammon, a National Political Corre-

spondent for NPR, offers readers an intimate 

window into the world of American evangelical-

ism. Filled with humor, insight, and hard-earned 

wisdom, The Exvangelicals is a gift to all who 

find themselves on a spiritual journey." ―Kristin 

Kobes Du Mez, New York Times bestselling au-

thor of Jesus and John Wayne" 

 

All are welcome!  

For more info, email agoodlife@msn.com  

Book Club 

Bereavement classes will resume after a short 

recess for the summer.  

We will continue for another 13-week session 

on July 30th.   

Please feel free to call May Pace  

at (562) 833-6370 for any questions.  
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